
Joyeux Noel     Merry Christmas

Sellers Sequel
S E N D I N G  L I G H T  A N D  L O V E

  As we reflect over the past month, we have so many amazing
memories of those with whom we have visited in the Midwest. Thanks
to those who have given us the occasion to connect with them and
share about the work in Cote d'Ivoire during this year. We have been
blessed to meet many new friends and reconnect with longtime
friends.
   One occasion to celebrate with longtime friends was at a retirement
party held at Church of God Ministries, honoring our missionary
colleagues Sherman and Kay Critser for their more than forty years
of cross-cultural ministry.  They were our friends and colleagues in
Congo, Rwanda and Cote d'Ivoire for fifteen years. They have been
important influences on us and aunt and uncle to our children
growing up in Africa too! 

December  2019

Celebrating with Sherman and Kay Critser forty
years of missionary service along with longtime
missionaries Bob and Jan Edwards and Carrie

Critser (daughter of the Critsers)

We are filled with anticipation as we prepare to see many
more of you in the new year 2020. We will be in Florida
over the Christmas season with family. Then we will travel 
across the southern states for the next leg of our home
assignment. 
  We appreciate your prayers and support. Please know we
are so very thankful for you as you have walked with us
through this year!  We appreciate your partnership so much
in sending the light and love of Christ to the people of West
Africa!   

May his light shine in 2020
Larry and LeAnn Sellers

Pastor Pete and Carla Weber in Addison,Il 


